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Mr. George Pyo, Board President, opened the meeting, which was held in the 
Penn Cambria High School Library, with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
On a motion offered by Mr. Albright, seconded by Mrs. Claar, the Board 
unanimously approved the following resolution: 
 
 RESOLVED:  That the Board of Directors hereby ratify the successor 

agreement with PCEA which covers the period from August 21, 2009 
through August 20, 2012. 

 
ROLL CALL VOTE: 
AFFIRMATIVE: Mr. Albright, Mrs. Claar, Mr. Creehan, Mr. Krug, Mr. 

Nileski, Miss Pyo, Mr. Pyo. 
NEGATIVE: None 
 
 
Following a motion by Miss Pyo with a second by Mr. Krug, the Board approved 
the following resolution: 
 
 RESOLVED:  That there being no further business, this meeting is 

adjourned at 6:04 PM.  
 
 
 


